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Parents and SMC Open Forum

Dear Parents,

A meeting of the parents with the School Management is scheduled on Saturday,
08/04 /2023 from 9.30 am to 11.00 am, to discuss concerns related to school fee hike.

This meeting is to encourage constructive communication between the parents and the
School Management. Parents may provide suggestions and seek clarifications, if any.
It is a forum exclusively for the parents of those students studying in the school in the

current academic year.

Note: Kindly be seated by 9.15 am. Due to space constraints in the Multi - Purpose
Hall, we may experience seating limitations, for which we are apologetic in advance.

Kindly do not bring your children with you.

Regards,

=S
Dr. S Srinivasan
Principal



